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 It is our great pleasure and honor to host the first Korea-
Arizona Trauma Summit (KATS) meeting. We are delighted 

you will be participating in this unique international 
partnership focused on sharing the latest medical innovations, 

best practices, and trauma system implementation and 
measurement of care for trauma patients.   

Our sincere hope is that through this gathering the Korean 
National Trauma System and the Arizona Trauma System will 

evolve, advance, and lead the progress of trauma care in 
Korea, Arizona and on a global scale.  

These international collaborations will become the model for 
the promotion of medical advancements that will result in 

improved medical care and outcomes for our citizens. 

We formally welcome the delegates of the Korean Trauma 
Society and we hope you enjoy your stay in sunny Arizona. 

Respectfully, 
Bentley J. Bobrow, MD FACEP FAHA 

Medical Director  
Bureau of Emergency Medical Services and Trauma System 

Arizona Department of Health Services 
Professor of Emergency Medicine 

University of Arizona College of Medicine – Phoenix Campus 

 


